
COVID-19 Update 
• Indoor limit has  changed from 25 to 10 

• Outdoor limit has changed from 150 to 25 

• No youth organized sports 
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TECHNOLOGY 
TRAINING 

GOOGLE CLASSROOM 

HOW TO USE GOOGLE 
VIDEO 

PARENT         
TRAINING 

IMPORTANT DATES            

Dec. 23 - Early Dismissal 
(12:30) 

Dec. 24-Jan. 1 - Closed 
Winter Break 

Jan. 4-8— All Virtual

HOW TO PREVENT THE 
SPREAD OF COVID-19 

LINK

 COVID-19 
SYMPTOMS  

LINK 

COVID-19 ACTIVITY 
LEVEL REPORT  

LINK 
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School Newsletter 
To Educate, Empower and Transform

Jan. 11 - School Re-opens

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/how-covid-spreads.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/how-covid-spreads.html
https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/COVID_19_Report_Week_50.pdf
https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/documents/topics/NCOV/COVID_19_Report_Week_50.pdf
https://www.pinelandschool.org/cms/lib/NJ02000342/Centricity/Domain/4/2020-Parents-Guide-to-Google-Classroom.pdf
https://youtu.be/IgS-hoSIjnw%20%0D%0ALoom%20for%20Educators%0D%0Ahttps://youtu.be/IgS-hoSIjnw%20%0D%0ALoom%20for%20Educators
https://www.asah.org/asah-covid-19-updates/
https://www.asah.org/asah-covid-19-updates/
https://www.asah.org/asah-covid-19-updates/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/COVID19-symptoms-11x17-en.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/COVID19-symptoms-11x17-en.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/COVID19-symptoms-11x17-en.pdf


• Pineland Learning Center is following our governor’s 
recommendations to strongly encourage families to 
quarantine their child from school for 14 days upon 
traveling to any state on the travel restriction list.  Children 
who travel to any state or country on the travel advisory list 
should attend virtually and are marked present. 

Travel Restrictions 

Travelers and residents returning from any U.S. state or territory beyond the immediate region 
(New York, Connecticut, Pennsylvania, and Delaware) should self-quarantine at their home, hotel, or 
other temporary lodging for 14 days. 

h"ps://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/travel-during-covid19.html	

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Notification for COVID-19 Positive Cases and Close Contact Cases 

Pineland will be notifying all families as new positive cases arise within the Pineland Learning Center 
community.  We will rely on families to inform us of positive cases or possible exposure so that we 
can monitor and manage the situation in the school building for our students and our staff.  Please 
contact Sarah Harrison at sarah.harrison@pinelandschool.org 

Large Group Gatherings for the Holiday 

Due to the surge in COVID-19 cases around our communities, we are encouraging our families to 
follow all of the CDC guidelines as much as possible.  Please be careful when gathering with groups 
of people that do not live in your household.  With the holidays almost here, we know that families 
will be gathering.  Please consider wearing face coverings and social distancing as much as possible.  
Know that our staff have also been encouraged to follow the guidelines outside of the school and 
during the holidays.  If you have plans for your child to travel outside of New Jersey in a state on the 
travel advisory list, please inform us prior to travel so that we can plan for the 14 day quarantine so 
that your child does not experience a disruption in education. 

2

 PINELAND LEARNING CENTER, INC. DECEMBER 23, 2020

Full Virtual Instruction 

Pineland had to make the decision to move to a full virtual instruction model until January 8, 
2021.  Our plan is to return to an in-person model on Monday, January 11, 2021.  We will evaluate 
the situation and communicate the plan to all of our families and sending school districts during 
the week of January 4-8.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/travel-during-covid19.html
mailto:sarah.harrison@pinelandschool.org


 
 

Visit our Website 

Pineland Learning Center has many resources on our 
website, pinelandschool.org for you and your child.  We 
have an additional website that is just COVID-19 related.  
There, we have posted many resources pertaining to 
health, education and technology.  Please visit our website 
for more information.
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SUBSTITUTE TEACHER COVERAGE 
As we head into the cold and flu season there may be staff that need 
to be out for a period of time.  This means we will have to assign 
another certified teacher to support a classroom.  Please do not be 
alarmed if you see a different teacher teaching your child remotely.   If 
you have any questions please reach out to our Supervisor of 
Curriculum and Instruction, Lisa Howell, at 856-378-5020 ext. 218 or  
lisa.howell@pinelandschool.org 

Be Here 

It is so important that no matter what 
model we are learning in that students 

are mindful of being in their lessons and 
engaging in the learning.

Pineland Learning Center Attendance Policy

Meals for Students 

Please visit our website for more information on school meals. pinelandschool.org 
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https://www.pinelandschool.org/Page/1457
mailto:lisa.howell@pinelnadschool.org
https://www.pinelandschool.org
https://www.pinelandschool.org//cms/lib/NJ02000342/Centricity/Domain/189/Remote%20Learning%20Attendance.pdf

	TECHNOLOGY TRAINING
	how to prevent the spread of covid-19
	COVID-19 Symptoms
	link
	COVID-19 ACTIVITY LEVEL REPORT
	Link
	COVID-19 Update
	IMPORTANT INFORMATION
	Substitute teacher Coverage

